
 
 

October 1, 2018 
 
 

To all Local Spiritual Assemblies 
and registered Bahá’í groups 

 
Dearest Bahá’í Friends, 

 
With great pleasure, we call your attention to the recent update to our website presenting 
the basics of the Bahá’í Faith. The redesigned site is accessible at www.bahai.us, and we 
warmly invite you to visit it. 

 
Once there, visitors will find a welcoming environment that―making use of engaging 
personal stories and abundant photos―facilitates exploration of our Faith’s history, 
teachings, social impact, and current community-building efforts, while acquainting 
them with the inclusiveness, warmth, and joy of Bahá’í community life. 

 
To assist you in spreading awareness of the site’s new look and encouraging its use, we 
commissioned the production of a pamphlet that can be presented to your friends, 
neighbors, and contacts. A sample is enclosed. The pamphlets are available for purchase 
in quantity through the Bahá’í Distribution Service and can easily be ordered online (at 
www.bahaibookstore.com). On another note, be sure the member services section of the 
website remains intact and can be accessed by logging in as usual with your Bahá’í ID 
number and password. 

 
The product of several years of experimentation and development, the redesigned 
website represents a notable step forward in this community’s online presentation of the 
Faith. We hope you will―with joy and confidence―make the widest possible use of it in 
your efforts to acquaint all those within the circle of your contacts with the aims, 
purposes, and life-giving teachings of our unifying Faith. 

 
With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

 
Kenneth E. Bowers 
Secretary 
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